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MM22.39.9
 
From: Fort York Neighbourhood Association 
To: councilmeeting 
Cc: Chris Glover; Councillor Cressy 
Subject: Support for motion MM22.39 
Date: June 26, 2020 5:07:51 PM 

Hello,
 
Fort York Neighbourhood Association strongly supports Councillor Wong-Tam's motion to
 
request that the province rescind the provincial regulation overriding Toronto’s construction noise by-law.


 During the pandemic, as residents spend more time than ever in their homes, it's important to allow them

 reasonable enjoyment of their property, free from construction noise. If the spirit of the provincial

 regulation was to allow for staggered shifts, thereby increasing physical distancing, this has not been

 what we have observed in Fort York. We therefore support reinstating the existing municipal by-law.
 

Sincerely,
 
Fort York Neighbourhood Association
 

Fort York Neighbourhood Association
 
Email: fortyorkneighbourhood@gmail.com
 
Twitter: @FortYorkNA
 
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/fortyorkneighbourhood/
 
Instagram: https://www.instagram.com/fortyorkna/
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